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I am in support of this measure. After a very scary evacuation situation in 2020 due to 

the Beachie Creek fire, I became very aware of the critical need for emergency 

locations for evacuating livestock. I was lucky to find space at a private barn for my 

two horses, but it was a very stressful situation as I explored various resources to find 

a spot for my animals. Fairgrounds are typically already set up with stalls, holding 

pens, water spigots, etc and can be a good fit for livestock evacuation needs.  


